
BECAUSE YOU GAVE... 
I would like to say thank you for your generosity. I am a first 
generation college student who started long ago on this journey 
to become a family medicine physician. Of course, the road 
has not been without its challenges, but I am grateful for the 
experiences that I have had. I am married to my high school 
sweetheart, Kade, and we have a one year old little boy named, 
Brantley, who came as I began my third year of medical school.

WITH YOUR SUPPORT, I CAN... 
I am currently in the process of interviewing for a family 
medicine residency position within the state of Texas. This 
scholarship will greatly aide in the expenses that go along with 
this exciting season!

WHY I CHOSE TTUHSC... 
Choosing TTUHSC was no struggle for me simply because it I 
grew up in West Texas and genuinely love this area. I attended 
Texas Tech University for undergraduate work and was accepted 
early to medical school via the Undergraduate to Medical School 
Initiative via the Honor’s College. I have loved the opportunity 
to stay close to home where I enjoy the area and the people. 
Ultimately, it is my hope to return to a small West Texas 
community in order to serve them with the gifts and skills that I 
possess.
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